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Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear ALRC and Mr. Verbick (copy Alder Evers)-

The owners of the "One & Only" proposed at 1923 Monroe St. presented their business plan at the
Vilas Neighborhood Association (VNA) meeting on December 14 and answered questions from Vilas
neighbors. Few concerns were expressed and there was no specific opposition. The liquor license
application had not yet been drafted or filed at that time, so no formal action was taken by the VNA
Council at the December 14 meeting.

Subsequently, One & Only has filed its liquor license application and it has been reviewed by the VNA
Council. It appears to be consistent with the information provided to the VNA on December 14.
Therefore, the VNA Council has voted to support the approval of the One & Only liquor license by
the ALRC at its January 18 meeting (agenda item 13, legistar #75238). The vote was conducted

via email from January 6 through January 10 with 7 votes in support, none opposed, and one
abstention.

Regards,

-Doug Carlson, VNA President
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